MOST URGENT
Reminder

No: EDN-H (8) B (4)-1/2019-Appointment
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

Dated: Shimla-171001 ISP‘ September,2021
To -
All the Principals,
Govt./Govt.Skt.Colleges of
Himachal Pradesh
Subject: Regarding police inquiry into the fake degrees issued by

Manav Bharti University,

In continuation of this office Letter NO.Even dated
31.08.2021 on the subject cited above.

In this regard, it is intimated that the information regarding
issuance of fake degrees by Manav Bharti University (FIR No0.27/2020 dated 08.03.2021 u/s
420,467, 468 and 120B IPC, Police Station Dharampur, Distt.Solan) is still awaited from
most of colleges. All the Princiapls of Govt.Colleges were directed on 31.08.2021 to submit
this information through e-mail on college branch@rediffimail.com within three days but til]
date only 41 Principals have submitted their information .

Hence. it is directed to supply this information through e-
mail on 14.09.2021, so that the same could be provided to SIT. For any delay action will
be taken against the defaulters.

Treat it most urgent.

[

Endst.No. Even Dated:Shimla-1
Copy for information to:-
1. The Principal Secretary (Edu) to the Govt.of H.P.
2. The Incharge Technical, IT Cell with the direction to upload the same on departmental
website.

Addl.Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
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